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Executive Summary:  

The Parks and Recreation Strategic Plan update provides Council a snapshot of what staff 
are currently working on and what can be expected during 2025 budget deliberations and 
beyond. 

Context and Background Information:  

Council received the Parks and Recreation Strategic Plan in Q1 2024.  Since that time, staff 
have been working towards completing the items identified as recommendations.   

Low hanging fruit or items already in progress at time of the presentation, are identified in the 
attached update.   

Staff recognizes that Council may have varying priorities for the completion of some of these 
recommendations and will await for direction from Council. 

Staff will continue to update Council annually as to the status of the Parks and Recreation 
Strategic Plan. 

Consultation Overview: 

As required for each recommendation.  

Origin: 

Parks and Recreation Strategic Plan  

 

Attachments: Kincardine – Implementation Strategy  
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